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PCAHA 2020-2021 MEMORANDUM 

DATE: December 3, 2020 

TO: PCAHA Member Associations/Leagues 
 

FROM: Rick Grant 
PCAHA President 
 

SUBJECT: COVID-19 UPDATE # 4 – Back to Phase 2  

 
Following Dr. Bonnie Henry's press conference yesterday, December 2, 2020 the PCAHA is working with 
both BC Hockey and ViaSport to provide more clarity on the next steps for teams and Associations. 
 
At this time, we can confirm the return to Phase 2 activities beginning immediately.   The Phase 2 
activities includes no games and keeping physically distanced on and off the ice surface. 
 
This return to Phase 2 activities is in effect until further notice. 
 
Thank you to all our tireless volunteers, who continue to support minor hockey in the Lower Mainland! 
 
Please stay safe! 


